
 

 
 
 

Date: November 10, 2022 

To: All BCGEU Members at NTT Data located at 
2025 Willingdon Avenue, Burnaby 

Re: Steward Election Results 
 

After the close of the nomination period, the following members have been 
acclaimed as stewards: 
 

• Tara Exner 
• Christiaan Fernando 
• Navkirat Singh 

 
Congratulations, and welcome to your new role, Tara, Christiaan, and Navkirat! 
 
In solidarity 
 
Jason Singh 
Staff Representative 
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